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In Maths we have started our learning about multiplication by recapping the methods 
we can use to solve multiplication questions. We enjoyed making links between tables 
we know and multiples of 10, realising that as we know our 4 x table we also know 
our 40 x table. We will be applying these skills to solve more complex multiplication 
questions next week.  

In English we have started our new text ‘The Boy Who Grew Dragons’ by Andy 
Shepherd and have enjoyed making predictions and discussing the pros and cons of 
having a pet dragon.  

 

In DT this term we are learning about 
healthy and varied diets which links 
closely to our Jigsaw puzzle piece, 
Healthy Me. This week we conducted 
a sensory evaluation of different 
veggie toppings for pizza, the children 
were really enthusiastic about this; 
some might even have a new 
favourite topping to try at home!  

 

We have also begun our Geography learning which will focus on place knowledge, 
especially countries within Europe. We began by recapping what we could remember 
from Year 2 about the continents of the world. This knowledge varied greatly and we 
will need to continue to build upon this.  

Our home learning for this term has been set on Google Classroom and will support 
your child to further their knowledge of continents and countries of the world. 

Of course Thursday saw us celebrating World Book Day. We started with an 
assembly to get us into the day, which was brilliant to be able to all come together as 
a school. Back in class we shared our favourite book characters and took part in the 
CBBC live lesson – a very busy but enjoyable morning.  
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